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Comments: As a resident of Cordova, and an avid winter recreationalist, I oppose any helicopter activity close to

Cordova. Both the noise and visual impact of regular helicopter flights would reduce the quality of life in town,

and the quality of the recreational opportunities available to most people living or visiting Cordova. We are limited

in access to the front range, and there are limitless mountains beyond the front range that would be fine for

heliskiing. There is not need for these areas to overlap. I would like to see a buffer to the community of Cordova

and along the Copper River Highway to protect some access for non-helicopter adventurers, or people recreating

on the Delta.


